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Dear Parent Carer 

 

Following on from my letter on Tuesday I am writing to clarify a few issues. 
 
If your child is attending the morning or afternoon sessions, then these will be available every day 
until further notice.  
 
If you as a family change your mind about your requests for in school education, then please contact 
us and we will look to support you with this. 
 
As a school we will provide transport if families are unable to do this, until this is arranged with 
Worcestershire.  
 
For those parents whose child receives a free school meal, you will be receiving a phone call from 
the Kitchen staff to discuss this.   
 
I am so sorry about the inconvenience caused by this lockdown and the very short notice for 
arrangements. 
 

 

Yours sincerely  
 
 

Deb Rattley 

Headteacher 
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